
 
 
 

 

ATTENTION 
MUNICIPAL WATER USERS 
 
 
 
 

Water Tower Maintenance 
 

The Town of Erin Water Department will be performing maintenance to the 
Water Tower this spring.   

The Water Tower will be offline from 
Monday May 1st to Tuesday May 9th, 2017 

The Town will continue to supply safe, clean drinking water to municipal 
water users throughout this project. 

From Monday May 1, 2017 to Tuesday May 9, 2017, the Town is asking 
all municipal water users to voluntarily reduce non-essential outside 
water use to decrease stress on the Town’s water distribution system. 

For questions or concerns please contact the  

Water Department @ 519-855-4407, extension 253 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

The Town of Erin Water Department 
 

 


